
 

Please RSVP by July 26 
Lea Wright  618-534-7127 

Tonya Hammer   618-697-1843 

 

We are sending postcards out to those that we miss seeing in church 
and other unchurched people in our community telling about our               
activities and service times.   
 

If you have names of those who you would like for a postcard to be 
sent to, please give Pastor Wright that name so they can be added to the 
list. 
 

NAME  __________________________________________ 

 
ADDRESS  _______________________________________ 

 We extend our prayers and sympathy to the family 
of  William Joel Bohannon, 94, of Godfrey who 
passed away on Friday, July 7, 2023.  Funeral                   
services were held on Saturday, July 15 at the 
Rendleman & Hileman Funeral Home in Anna. 

Most knew him from his calling as a Nazarene 
minister at multiple churches from 1960-1995.  He 
was a member of our church and attended church 
when he was in the area visiting family.     The               
Bohannon family played a very important part in 
why we have a church today. 

 

 A NEW LADIES BATHROOM UPSTAIRS WHERE THE OLD 
CHURCH OFFICE WAS LOCATED  

 

 A REMODELED MEN’S BATHROOM UPSTAIRS WHERE THE                                    
CURRENT LADIES BATHROOM IS IN THE CHURCH 

 
The Church Board has decided to proceed with this                                              

much needed project. 
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO GIVE A DONATION TOWARD THIS 
PLEASE MARK YOUR CHECK OR ENVELOPE “BATHROOMS” 

 


